Minnesota & New York

Thanks for all the well wishes for my recent 55th Bday. All the ‘gettin old’ jokes are… well… getting old! I saw a picture of me in a Speedo 30 years ago and I look just about the same EXCEPT for the Fu mustache and longer hair and 5 inches on my waist and eyeglasses and a few other MINOR changes.

Lin and I trekked up to Minnesota to get some advanced training under Dr. J, Dennis Thompson and Jay Schroeder. WOW! We joked about each of us bringing ½ a brain so that together we might be able to grasp some of the amazing stuff they were teaching. The way these guys are getting the human body to heal and stay healed is incredible. I’ll dedicate an entire Breakthrough Newsletter to what we now can do. 

As soon as we got back, it was off to the Big Apple to speak before the Konica Minolta Company. Speaking to get sales teams fired up is serious business. Bill Rosen is the Regional Sales Manager and he had Lin and me come in to wrap up the 2 day conference. 

Talk about pressure! These folks had just had a boat load of presenters giving them all kinds of technical instruction and they were looking to get on the road home on a Friday afternoon. The only thing standing in their way was ME… and Lin was holding me up(.

Well we were able to hold their attention as I connected memorable stories with feats of strength. These were hardcore NYC area sales folks and they were as skeptical as they come. But we won them over talking to issues that affect their lives. Lin got so excited that she blew out the house sound system--- TWICE! They were a great audience and we wish them all the best in the future!  

Also, this Memorial Day extreme thanks go to the individuals and their families who gave their lives so that we can live in the good old USA! 

Well  I’ve got to get back to training for my performance at the 25th annual Association of Oldetime Barbell & Strongmen’s Dinner on June 7th. Pray for me… I need all the help I can get.

As my friend David DeNotaris always says, “Make it a Great Day”...bye4now...

Your friend (iC),
Russell Jones

PS- Please visit us at the http://www.PowerWorkshop.org/ to see what’s new.

Copyright, the Power Workshop Inc., 2005

**The contents of this Breakthrough-Newsletter are not to be considered as medical advice. Always consult a physician before beginning or changing any fitness program.**

This Breakthrough -Newsletter is protected by Copyright, 2005, the Power Workshop Inc. All rights reserved. Reproduction of any portion of this Breakthrough -Newsletter is strictly prohibited without the express written consent of the Power Workshop Inc.
Russell Jones

the Power Workshop Inc.
59 Upper Hibernia Road
Rockaway, New Jersey 07866
973.983.9607
Russell@PowerWorkshop.org
http://www.PowerWorkshop.org/
